
Memorandum 

 
To:  Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson 
 
Cc:  Matthew Turner, Superintendent 
 
From:  Mike Ford, Director of Pupil Personnel 
 
Date:  November 30, 2020 
 
Re: Demographics and Growth Committee Recommendation for  

Establishing the School District Boundary of Steeplechase Elementary 
School  

 
After careful review of comments provided by community members to the Boone County Schools 
Board of Education Office, along with commentary made at the two Public Forums, the 
Demographics and Growth Committee recommends for review and final approval these two 
proposed redistricting plans for Steeplechase Elementary School establishing the geographical 
boundary for this school’s district (identified as Scenario I and Scenario II).  Please see the region 
in the attached maps identifying Steeplechase Elementary School.   
 
Under the committee’s proposed redistricting plans, the following major subdivisions will be 
redistricted in Scenario I: 

 Richwood North Estates (from Collins ES to SES) 
 White Pine Village (from Collins ES to SES) 
 Wysteria Village (from Collins ES to SES) 
 Deer Trace (from New Haven ES to SES) 
 Steeplechase (from New Haven ES to SES) 
 Sutherland (from NewHaven ES to SES) 

 
Under the committee’s proposed redistricting plans, the following major subdivisions will be 
redistricted in Scenario II: 

 Richwood North Estates (from Collins ES to SES) 
 Wysteria Village (from Collins ES to SES) 
 Deer Trace (from New Haven ES to SES) 
 Steeplechase (from New Haven ES to SES) 
 Sutherland (from NewHaven ES to SES) 
 White Pine Village (from Collins ES to Ockerman ES) 

 
Along with these school district boundary recommendations, the Demographics and Growth 
Committee would also like to recommend that those students, who are currently in the 4th grade 
at Collins Elementary School and New Haven Elementary School but subject to transfer to 
Ockerman Elementary School or Steeplechase Elementary School, be allowed to remain at their 
current school if they desire for the 2021-2022 school year provided: 
 
1) The student is promoted to grade 5 for the 2021-2022 school year,  
2) The student’s parent/guardian places a formal request in writing to the school district, 
3) The student’s parent/guardian provides transportation to and from school 
 

 
 

 
 
 


